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SUMMARY 

Deletes residential address of public body employee or volunteer exemption from public record 
disclosure. 

Modifies certain care worker information exemptions from public record disclosure. 

OPEN GOVERNMENT IMPACT 

Legislative Counsel has not adopted standards for drafting measures that establish exemptions 
from disclosure of public records. 

This measure removes the exemption from public disclosure for residential addresses of 
employees and volunteers of public bodies. The measure also subjects to mandatory public 
disclosure residential addresses and personal electronic mail addresses of home care workers, 
personal support workers, operators of child care facilities, exempt family child care providers 
and operators of adult foster care homes. 

This measure subjects the specified public records to mandatory disclosure under public 
records law. 


